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4th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

I hope you had an enjoyable Christmas, and we would like to wish you all a happy new year. 
We are delighted to welcome our pupils back to school after the Christmas break and we look 
forward to a new term together as a school community. 
 
Parent Teacher Meetings 
Parent teacher meetings will take place on the week of the 22nd of January. Individual times 
and further details will be released to parents in due course. 
 
Strike Action 
You may be aware from recent media coverage that NI Teacher Unions have declared a full 
day strike on Thursday 18th January. As a result of the strike action our school will be CLOSED 
all day on Thursday 18th January. 
 
Important Dates & School Closures 
 

Tuesday 9th January P7 weekly swimming lessons begin 

Wednesday 17th January P7 Girls 5 a-side football competition - Meadowbank 

Thursday 18th January Strike Action - School CLOSED all day 

Week of 22nd January Parent Teacher Meetings 

Thursday 30th January P7 camogie & boys 5 a-side football competition - Meadowbank 

Week of 12th February Closed – Midterm break 

Thursday 22nd February First confession @6pm 

Friday 8th March Confirmation @1.30pm 

Monday 18th March School closed – St. Patrick’s  

 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

Martin Meehan 
 
Mr M. Meehan (Principal) 
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